
 

  

From the President-- 
Dear Ladies,   

 Here we are in April, and as 

I write this it has rained for 

the last four days.  So ready 

for the sunshine.  

 We had such a wonderful 

number of LAW ladies that ei-

ther participated in or came to 

see the Follies this year.  

Amazing to think that it was 

over thirty years ago that it all 

started and that it was started 

for our group.  Many thanks to 

all that made it such a success.  

 The nominating committee 

will be working this month to  

 

put together their recommen-

dations for Officers for the 

2015/2016 LAW calendar.  

Should you be called upon, 

please give them your consid-

eration.  Anyone that would like 

to be a part of our various com-

mittees, either as a member or 

as Chair to a committee, please 

let Pam Stewart know, as Presi-

dent she will be filling those 

positions for next year.  

 Looking forward to seeing 

you at the April luncheon, it 

promises to be very interesting 

and entertaining.  I have had 

someone attempt to read my  

 

mind once (and 

no it was not 

Carl, he gave 

that up years 

ago), but as it 

turned out, I 

was told I donõt 

have the right type of brain to 

be influenced by the òtechnuqeó 

being used to put me in a re-

laxed state of mind.   

 I canõt wait to see Mark 

Toland take on the task of 

working with one or two of you 

lovely ladies, I understand he is 

a very talented young man.  

See you there,   Karla 

Ladies Association of Walden  

Galveston Special Outing --April 28th --Seats still available  
 

  Activities include visit to East End Historical District, original Tiffany stained glass windows,  
one time Wall Street of the South and much more, lunch (on your own) on the sea wall.  

Thank you if you have already sent in your check.  More information regarding the exact time schedule to 
follow soon. We will be leaving at 7:30 AM from the Yacht Club Parking lot.   

Make checks to LAW and send to: Rachel Sharp,  12518 Contraband, Montgomery TX 77356. Call Rachel 

April 2
015  

Can Mark Toland read your mind?  A CEO of a major corporation found Mark Toland could read his 

credit card number even though it was in the CEO's pocket. Markõs mother and LAW member Karen To-

land thinks he can do anything, and that he will love all her new friends in the Ladies Association of 

Walden. Markõs career has taken him to Disney World, night clubs and college campuses all over the 

United States.  All the way from Chicago, Mark will bring his tricks and illusions to Walden Ladies Asso-

ciation luncheon on Friday, April 3 . 
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April 2015  

Needlework   

Social Bites 
 òNothing But Appetizersó was the 

theme for this monthõs Social Bites 

luncheon hosted by Jackie St. Cyr.  

What a great way to throw a casual 

meal, no table to set and few dishes 

to clear.  Everything was bite size 

from the cheese straws and spinach 

square appetizers to the entree and 

dessert.  Susan Conly provided the entree with 

three kinds of meatballs with bacon -cheddar po-

tato puffs on the side complements of Margaret 

Sharp.  The òdessertó was fudge cake with fudge 

icing off set with a wonderful coconut cake ñall in 

bite size squares.  Sumptuous!   

The ladies will meet at Norma Reedõs home in April 

for an all organic/green experience.  
         ~~~ Sandy Barron 

 

Almost Homemade  
 In March we changed our luncheon 

to the 25th for several reasons of 

which one them was to celebrate Jan 

Jessen's birthday!    She was also host-

ess for the month.   As always, we enjoy 

s o c i a l i z i n g  a n d  e a t i n g  g o o d 

food!   On April 16  we will be meeting at 

Sheryl Triggs' home.  ~~~Diane Burris  

Taste Buds  
 The Taste Buds will meet at Barbara Qualls's 

home on Friday March 20th  with a lunch that will 

h o p e f u l l y  b r i n g  o n  S p r i n g .  

 We had a wonderful relaxing lunch at Margie 

Biggs home in February with assorted   appetizers 

including a delicious cold   cucumber soup, Italian 

bread sticks, assorted finger sandwiches,   shrimp 

with corn bake   and gourmet cupcakes.  

 Margi offered   a strawberry rum drink that was a 

perfect complement to the lunch along with an ex-

cellent assortment of Numi   spiced teas. Really 

delicious!       ~~~Chris Brock  

    1 Linda McDonald 

  2 Adrienne Padalino 

  4 Linda Bliese 

  4 Margaret Sharp  

  5 Diane Burris  

  6 Sue Van Dever 

10 Jean Wagner  

12 Mary Hemken  

13 Jackie Roberts  

21 Kym Harris  

21 Elaine Herod  

24 Jan Larson 

26 Patti Grill  

26 Hope Kilpatrick  

26 Kathy King 

27 June Kelly  

28 Angela Cornell  

28 Betty Lay  

30 Donna King 

The Needlework Group meets on the first and 

third  Tuesday of each month at a member's home 

starting at  10:30 a.m. until 12:30 p.m.  

¶ April   7   Kim Grove,  11915 Thoreau Drive  

¶ April 21   Carol Hodge,  3619 Woodland Lane 

 For more information, please contact  

Linda Collinsworth at 936 -582 -7023  

or Donna Supernaw at 281 -703 -2404  

Book Club  
Thank you to Judy Russak for hosting the March 

Book Club meeting.  This  month we will meet on 

April 23 at the home of new member Lin Scheib.    

Norma Reed will lead the discussion of Jodi Pi-

coultõs Leaving Time.   

BookShare 
The ladies gathered this past month at Margo 

Crookõs home.  With plenty to talk about and lots 

of goodies to eat, the ladies had another great 

afternoon.   We can relax this month as everyone 

will have taxes in the mail by the next meeting at 

Norma Reedõs on April 15th.   

 

A reminder that the Book Clubs Around the Lake 

Annual Luncheon is scheduled for May 28th at 

April Sound.  Cost is $18.50.   
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Courtesy  
Thank you so very much for the news 

about our LAW members.  

The following ladies received cards:  

 

 FEBRUARY 

¶  Jay Miller received a Get Well card. She is in 

our thoughts and prayers as she works with her 

doctors.  

MARCH 

¶ Jo Keller received a Get Well card. Jo has been 

been feeling poorly. She is in our prayers.  

¶  Pat Brownlee received a Get Well card. Pat has 

had knee surgery. We hope she will be back 

with us soon. 

¶  Mary Hemken received a Get Well card. Mary 

has not been feeling well. She is in our prayers.  

 Chris Brock received a Get Well card. Chris 

had surgery on March 9th. We pray she recu-

perates   very quickly.  

 

  Again, thank you so very much for keeping me 

informed. You are my eyes and ears in the commu-

nity. If you have any news about the health and 

welfare of any of our LAW members, please con-

tact: Kathy Schleper 936 -582 -6924 

orkschleper@consolidated.net    

APRIL 2015 

Thank you   
Kathy,  

Please express my gratitude to LAW for the honor 

of being Woman of the Year.   I enjoy all that I do, 

so I am humbled that the committee thought that 

I deserved this.  It was the highlight of my year!                        

~~~Janie Smith  

Matinee Mamas  
On February 22nd the Matinee Mamas had 

their 3rd annual Oscar Party; it was a HUGE 

success!  Each year it keeps getting bigger and 

better; over 30 people attended this Fun -

filled event!   Our party was hosted by Cat and 

John Edelstein in their beautiful home on the 

lake.  We walked the Red carpet to enter their 

home where John, looking festive in his tux, 

greeted us with a glass of bubbly!   We then 

had an opportunity to stand next to "Oscar" to 

get our pictures taken.   All the ladies looked 

like "stars" dressed in their finest; Cat looked 

especially stunning in her beautiful red ball 

gown!  We had lots of good food and snacks to 

nibble on.  We even had official Oscar ballots 

so we could vote for our favorites!   Cat was 

the winner with 14 correct answers and Elaine 

Collings was the runner up with 9 correct an-

swers; each received a gift card to the Grand 

14 movie theater!   I want to thank Cat and 

John for opening up their home and doing such 

a fabulous job in going all out to decorate 

their home and the details they added to make 

this party so special and memorable!   They de-

s e r v e  a l l  t h e  c r e d i t !  

 Matinee Mamas always meet on the sec-

ond Monday of the month.   If you are inter-

ested in joining us for lunch and a movie 

on April 13 , please call me at 602 -316-

1377.                              ~~~Diane Burris  

WALDEN LADIESõ ASSOCIATION 2014-2015 

MEMBERSHIP DIRECTORIES  

For those of you who have not picked up your 2014 -

2015 Membership Directories, please call Zona Tay-

lor at 936 -525 -7550 to make arrangements to stop 

by her home and get your directory.  

Check out 

Matinee  

Mamas 

Pictures on 

page 5  

mailto:kschleper@consolidated.net
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April Ladies Luncheon  
FRIDAY, APRIL 3  

Social: 11:30     Lunch:  Noon  
  

Napa Valley Waldorf Salad  
Tilapia Dijon  

Lemon Cake with Raspberries  
$15.00 LAW Members            $20.00 Guests  

Please E-mail lawreservations@yahoo.com or 936 -448 -

7277 by  Wednesday, April 1st  for your reservation. 

Cancellations should be made no later than  2:00pm 

Thursday, April 2nd.  .  Members must cancel their res-

ervations by 2:00pm Thursday (prior to the luncheon) if 

unable to attend the luncheon. Failure to cancel   (no 

shows) will result in a billing for the lunch reservation.   

5 medium naval oranges with skin removed.  

2 Tbsp sweet pepper flakes  

3 large onions sliced in rings.  

2 Tbsp chopped parsley  

2 lbs large cooked shrimp with shells removed.  

2 cloves garlic crushed or powder  

1/4 cup sugar  

 1/4 cup cider vinegar  

4 tsp salt.  

7/8 cup salad oil  

1/2 tsp pepper.  

2/3 cup fresh lemon juice  

2 tsp mustard seed   

1/2 cup catsup  

Cut peeled oranges into 4 thick slices. Cut each slice into quarters. Put onions, shrimp, oranges into 

large bowl. A trifle bowl looks pretty. Combine all other ingredients and pour over mixture. Marinate 

for three days before serving. Stir mixture several times a day. Serves 15 or more. Serve on small 

plates with picks or forks.                   ~~~Pam Stewart ~~~  

Oscar Night Shrimp 

 It is time to start thinking 

about our 2015 -2016 year!  The 

Walden Ladiesõ Association pro-

vides many opportunities for 

our members: luncheons where 

we can catch up with our 

neighbors; fun programs; and 

interesting trips!  Another op-

portunity for our members is 

serving as an officer or commit-

tee chairman.  

 This is the time of year 

when your Nominating Commit-

tee is working on a new slate of 

officers and committee chair-

women for the 2015 -2016 year.  

  Members of the Nominating 

Committee are:  

 

Jackie St. Cyr  

281-217-0484  

jstcyr@suddenlink.net  

 

Flo Locke 

936 -4487277  

 

Zona Taylor  

936 -525 -7550  

jjzrtaylor@mac.com  

 

 

 

The slate of officers will be 

presented to the membership 

at the May luncheon and will be 

voted upon at the June lunch-

eon.   

 

The President selects the com-

mittee chairwomen. If you 

would be interested in chairing 

one of the committees, please 

let a member of the Nominating 

Committee know and the infor-

mation will be passed on to the 

President  Please know that WE 

DO WANT YOU!  

Thinking Ahead to Coming Year   

Deadline for May LAW newsletter Wednesday, April 15th.  Send to tx1barron@gmail.com  

Check out www.lawalden.org for back issues of the LAW newsletter.  

 Click on the Calendar, News, and more tab.  

mailto:lawreservations@yahoo.com
mailto:jstcyr@suddenlink.net
mailto:jjzrtaylor@mac.com
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On March 2, we held our second an-

nual Oscars Party.  The cold, rainy weather did not 

dampen our spirits.  Everyone had fun dressing up as their 

favorite actress; among those, we had Barbara Stanwyck, 

Judith Dench, Julia Roberts, Joan Rivers, and an unknown 

actress, aka Elaine Collings, won the prize for best (or 

wildest) outfit!  Diane Burris and Barbara Wright tied for 

guessing the most Oscar winners.  We want to thank Rene 

Wade for hosting our party and doing such a great job to 

make our night so very special! 

 

On March 10, we ate lunch at the new Hacienda Mis Pa-

dres Mexican Grill which turned out to be a big hit with 

everyone.  Afterward, some of us saw the suspense thriller 

Non-Stop with Liam Neeson and the others saw Son of 

God.  We will be meeting again on April 14; call Diane 

Burris at 602-316-1377 to RSVP. 

Matinee Mamas check out  

Hacienda Mis Padres Mexican Grill  


